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Dear Councillors 
 
As a resident near the proposed Wisloe development I am writing to state that I do not support the 
Stroud District Council draft local plan of massive development in the Wisloe area.  
 
I do not understand why over three quarters of the district's new housing should be in the Berkeley 
Vale area, which is not even near the area's main employment hubs. Surely it would make more 
sense to locate the new housing nearer the employment areas or better still, to actually spread the 
development over a much wider area, which would massively lessen the impact on the local 
communities and be better received by local residents. This would have the additional benefit of 
easing the load on local infrastructure. 
 
Yours  
 

  
 

 
       


